St. Patrick Parish

71 Central Street, Stoneham, M A 02180
January 6, 2019 ~ The Epiphany of the Lord

THE EPIFHHY DF THE LORD

“Since from you shall come a ruler,
who is to shepherd my people Israel.”
- Mt 2:6b
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PASTORAL STAFF SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday: 4.:00 pm

Sunday: 8:00 am
Rev. Frank D. Campo ~ Associate Pastor 10:00 am (Family Mass)

Most Rev. Peter J. Uglietto ~ In Residence 12 Noon & 6:00 pm
Rev. Jurgen Liias ~ Senior Priest
Rev. Thomas F. Oates ~ Senior Priest
Deacon Francis B. Dello Russo

on Charles G . HOLY DAYS
Deacon Charles G. Hanafin Vigil 7:00 pm
Holy Day 12:00 Noon

Rev. Mario J. Orrigo~ Pastor

DAILY MASSES
Monday - Saturday: 12 Noon

Deacon Joseph A. Cooley
Senior Deacon John R. Turner
CONFESSIONS
Saturday 3:00 pm to 3:45 pm lower Church

MISSION STATEMENT
In communion with the Roman Catholic Church throughout the world, St. Patrick Parish seeks to further the mission
of Jesus Christ: that all may know God'’s love for them, and grow in union with God and one another. With the
Sacred Liturgy at the center of our parish life, we are formed by the Word of God and strengthened by the Eucharist.
We move from the table of the Lord to proclaim God’s presence in our world today through a variety of ministries.
Manifesting the life of the Holy Spirit in our midst, we strive to be a welcoming community where faith finds
expression in service.




ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF
Music Ministry
Co-Director ~ Susan Columbus
Co-Director ~ Phyllis Bunnell
781-438-0040 Ext. 1

Patrice Fitzpatrick
Pastoral Assistant 781-438-0200

Susanne Bromander ~ Business Manager
Paul Stocks ~ Facilities Manager
Mary Price ~ Administrative Assistant
Cathy Dello Russo
Administrative Assistant
Suzanne Bialock ~ Administrative Assistant
Mary Beth Coles ~Administrative Assistant
Josephine Olsen ~ Receptionist

PARISH OFFICE
71 Central Street » 781-438-0960
Fax * 781-435-0075
emuail: stpatstone@aol.com
website: stpatrickstoneham.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday
10:00 am - 12:00 pm &
12:30 pm - 4:00 pm
Saturday & Sunday - CLOSED

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE
71 Central Street » 781-438-1093

Marina Memmo
Director of Religious Education
Brenna Langenau, Coordinator
Anne Dooley, Coordinator
Allison Capuano, Coordinator
Website: www.stpatreled.org
email: stafflstpatreled.org

SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL
20 Pleasant Street » 781-438-2593
Bailey Magazzu ~ Principal
Sr. Maureen Joseph ~ Assistant Principal
Deborah Kelley ~ Administrative Assistant
office@stpatrickschoolstoneham.org
Website: www.stpatrickschoolstoneham.org

MARRIAGE
Arrangements must be made with a Priest or
Deacon at the Parish at least six months in
advance. A Marriage Preparation Course is
required.

BAPTISMS
Sundays at 1:30 pm ~ Please call the Parish

Office to register.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
(except on Holidays)
Monday~12:45 pm to 4:00 pm
Friday~12:45 pm to 4:00 pm

SODALITY OF THE

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY

Meets every 3rd Monday at 2:45 pm in the
lower church.

ROSARY
Weekdays before 12:00 Noon Mass,
Monday & Friday 2:45 pm &
Tuesday 6:45 pm

PRAYER LINE
Please call the Parish Office;
Requests will be recorded in the
intentions book in the lower church
and will be included in prayer
during Adoration on Monday &
Friday.

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY

Tuesday Evening:
5:00 pm to 7:00 pm

CHARISMATIC PRAYER

MEETING
Prayer Meetings
Wednesdays at 7:30 pm
Healing service 2nd Wednesday
of each month at 7:30 pm
(see bulletin for exceptions)

ULTREYA
Saint Patrick’s Ultreya meets on the
3rd Friday of the month at 7:00 pm in
the Parish Pastoral Council Room.
All are welcome!

SAINT VINCENT de PAUL
SOCIETY

Donation boxes for St. Vincent de
Paul Society are located on either
side of the center aisle doors exiting
the church. They are also located in
the lower church at the doors.

AL-ANON MEETINGS
Meetings are held at Stoneham Police
Station, 47 Central St., Saturday
evenings 7:30 pm - 9:00 pm

MARRIAGE PREP — Transformed in
Love for engaged couples is the
Archdiocesan program for marriage
preparation. For upcoming 2018
dates, locations, and registration
information, visit bostoncatholic.org/
familylife or contact Liz Cotrupi at
ecotrupi@rcab.org.

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE
ENCOUNTER

Give the gift of time and yourself to
your spouse by attending a
Worldwide  Marriage  Encounter
Weekend. The next Weekends are Jan
18-20, 2019 in South Kingstown, RI
and Mar 8-10, 2019 in Duxbury, MA.
For more information, call Stephen &
Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or
visit them at https://wwmema.org/

Dear Church,

Winter is upon us! In anticipation of =
snow & icy conditions during this - *
season, parishioners are asked to use
only the main entrances to the church. We
appreciate your cooperation; our goal is to
keep everyone safe this winter.

Fr. Mario

ST. PATRICK PARISH AND SCHOOL
INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY

St. Patrick Parish takes seriously its
obligation to provide for the safety of those
attending Mass and School. This policy
reflects our commitment to making safety
a priority.

Closure of St. Patrick Parish applies to all
offices, events, and ministries. Weather-
related announcements will be posted on
our parish website.

Weekdays:

St. Patrick Parish and School will follow
the Stoneham Public School System with
regard to weather-related decisions.

e [fthe Stoneham Public Schools are
closed, the weekday Mass is cancelled.
The presider will offer Mass privately for
the specified intention(s).

e Ifthe Stoneham Public Schools are
closed, all daytime and evening activities
in the Parish are cancelled and all offices
are closed.

e [fthe Stoneham Public School System
announces an early closing or the
cancellation of afternoon or evening
programs due to inclement weather, all
events at Saint Patrick Parish will be
cancelled and all offices will be closed.

If the Stoneham Public School System has
not issued a weather-related
announcement, St. Patrick Parish will
evaluate conditions and may close its
campus.

Weekends:

e Weekend Masses will be celebrated as
scheduled. Decisions regarding closure of
Parish events will be made by the Facilities
Manager in consultation with the clergy
and parish staff.

GRIEF SUPPORT DROP-IN

2ND MONDAY OF THE MONTH

If you have lost a loved one through death
and feel the need for support, we offer a
monthly drop-in evening where you can
meet with others who are also experiencing
the effects of grief and loss.  Drop-in
meetings occur on the second Monday of
each month, from 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm in the
Youth/Multi-purpose Room on the basement
level of the parish center.

PLEASE NOTE: If the 2" Monday falls on a
Holiday, we will meet the following week.
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Theresa LeBlanc & Dorothy Zarella,
who died this past week.

Mass G5 f

Intentiorts eek_
SATURDAY - January 5,2019
4:00 Susan Tangney.................... 1** Anniversary Mass
SUNDAY - January 6, 2019
8:00 Daniel Hogan.................. Blrthday Remembrance
10:00 Angela McConaghy ......... 10" Anmversary Mass
12:00 Ernest Barrasso................. 21" Anniversary Mass
Mary Barrasso.................. 16t Anniversary Mass
6:00 Tony Terzi ......ccccceeueeueenee. 4t Anniversary Mass
MONDAY - January 7, 2019
12:00 Mary Baldwin ................. Birthday Remembrance
TUESDAY - January 8, 2019
12:00 Victor Lauricella..........cc.ccce..e. Memorial Mass
WEDNESDAY - January 9, 2019
12:00 Mary Armato ..........ccc.e...... 3 Anniversary Mass
Nicholas Armato........ccccccceveene. Memorial Mass

THURSDAY - January 10,2019
12:00 Special Intention
FRIDAY - January 11, 2019

12:00 Rose Ann Carriglio.......... 28™ Anniversary Mass

COMMUNAL MASS ~ SATURDAY ~ January 12,2019
Joseph Barbera, Jr...........cccuu...... Anniversary Mass
Kenneth Archiprete...................... Anniversary Mass

SATURDAY - January 12,2019
4:00 Deceased members of The Sexton &

Sturrock families........c.ccccceveenee Memorial Mass
SUNDAY - January 13, 2019
8:00 Teresa Silva ......ccoeceeveeierenns Anniversary Mass
10:00 Elaine Arangio..................... 1" Anniversary Mass
12:00 Henry Cokash ..................... 1S Anniversary Mass
6:00 Patrick McEneaney............ 6" Anniversary Mass

CORI FORMS ARE PAST DUE

If you serve the parish as a volunteer in any capacity, the
Archdiocese of Boston requires that you complete a CORI
form each year. CORI forms are now due. Please stop in the

Main Parish Office any weekday between 10:00 — 12:00 and
12:30 — 4:00 to complete a form. If you are unable to make it
into the office at these times, call Patrice at 781-438-0200 to
make other arrangements.

We would like to extend a big Thank
You to the Barile Family Funeral
Home for providing our parish with

IE:{]}[I_ILEIT:';?.EH the lovely 2019 religious calendars

“Every Life: Cherished, Chosen, Sent.”

“From the first moment of his existence, a
human being must be recognized as having the
rights of a person, among which is the inviolable
right of every innocent being to life.” - Catechism
of the Catholic Church - No. 2270

January 6 ~ The Epiphany of the Lord

Today’s readings give us beautiful imagery along with the familiar story
of the Magi. A line in the gospel that could be easily missed comes at
the end of the Gospel: “they departed for their country by another way.”
We might assume that because of their encounter with Christ, they
realized that they needed to take another way, follow a new path
forward. Do we need to take another path, today, to grow closer to the
Lord? A trip is always better with a good travelling companion — is there
someone you can invite to walk with you “another way”, the way of
sacraments and prayer.

%&( ) Please pray for those in need of
o God’s healing power

Clementina DeNicola, Gloria Liias, Phyllis
Cessa, Therese Gregory, Baby Autumn Neary-Orne, Sal
Palermo, Ellie Clarke, Beverly Wright, Jachyuxn Jung,
Maureen Lynch Parkhurst, Mary Vaudo, Jolanta
Wojtarowicz, Robert Winn, Jackie Paolillo, Bill
Giovanni, George Sweet, Walter Marhafer, Frank
O’Laughlin, Frank Zizzo, Molly McLaughlin, Stephanie
Passerini, Robin Horgan, Margaret Barry, Fran Regan,
Maureen Mitchell, Carolyn MacLeod, Kara Hardy, Sr.
Michael Bridget, O.P., Michael DeMato, Cheryl Nahas,
Betty Lou Svendsen, Marie Eicher, Peggy Fennelly,
Bruce & Linda Downing, Donna Spagnolo, Anita Vallee,
Deagan Riggio, Maria Hudson, Dawn Passerini, Ann
Marie Campagna, JoMaria Marchese, Christopher
Kelly, Marty Smith, Diane Hogan, Emma Hardie,
Margaret Ward, Patricia McNally,  Kerriane Ajer,
Eleanor Volpe, Molly DeCroteau, Emma Berardinelli
Harie, Ernest Martiniello, Wils Banu, Suzanne Bruno,
Michael McGrath, Richard White, Patrick Kiley, Sally
Clark, Drew Celli, Marie Terzi, Michael Alterio, Robert
Bucky Caravaggio, Jane Cargill, ~ Mary Frances
Murphy, Flora Thompson, Michelle Vail,  Brandon
McCarthy, Patricia Petrosino, Giovani Inglese, Mike
Devereaux, Marcia Muir, Stephen Parziale, Joanne
Strobel, Joel Rivera, Nonnie Ryan.
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Our Men and Women in the Service
Always in our Prayers

Bryan McLaughlin, Michael Angelosanto, Joel Eicher,
Shawn Tagan, Patrick Tagan, Matthew Tagan, Michael
Lynch, Patrick Drane, Adam Brewer, Ryan Snyder, Brian
Kennedy, Rob Brennan, Timothy Marshall, John Ronayne,
Adam Campbell, Austin Smith, Eric Rosensweig, Sean
Marshall, Pedro Santana, Stefanie Dilendick, Philip West,
John Richard Breen, Patrick Pothier, Nicholas Staffier,
Kyle Murphy, William White, Jonathan Langone, Denis
Campbell, Michael Lirakis, Robert Clemente, Kevin Carta,
Michael Schoonover, Alexander Clark




We pray for the following people for whom
Christmas flower memorials have been
donated. We are very grateful to all of our
parishioners and friends for remembering
their loved ones.

Thomas, Julia & Cameron Sullivan,
Ernest & Margaret Smith

THANK YOU!

The Little Sisters of the Poor and the residents of
the Jeanne Jugan Residence and Pavilion wish to
thank the Saint Patrick community for the many
wonderful gifts provided to the residents for
Christmas. Thanks to your generosity, our residents
enjoyed a wonderful Christmas and received multiple
thoughtful and fun gifts.

Please stop by the tables in the downstairs foyer to
see pictures of the Little Sisters organizing the gifts for
the residents.

We hope 2019 brings you much peace and
happiness!

ke ALTAR FLOWER MEMORIALS
for Sunday Mass

. You have the opportunity to have
" flowers placed on our altar in memory of

loved ones. The flower arrangement will
be the one piece placed in front of the main altar. The
name of your loved one will be placed in the bulletin
for that weekend.

The parish makes arrangements for the flowers.
The donation is $75. Please call the parish office @
781-438-0960 if you are interested in donating
flowers for a particular weekend.

COLD AND FLU SEASON

We are now in the cold and flu season once again.

As we have noted before during cold and flu
season, there is no requirement for a hand-shake at the
‘Sign of Peace’ if a parishioner is uncomfortable with that
greeting. Please respect the right of parishioners to offer a
verbal greeting of peace by turning toward those near them
without shaking hands. If a hand is not extended, that
should be indication enough that a hand-shake would not
be welcome.

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion have
been instructed to wash their hands carefully before Mass
and to use the alcohol-based hand-sanitizer provided for
them immediately prior to distribution of Holy
Communion.

Please be attentive to the advice of health
professionals and protect yourself and others by frequent
hand-washing and reception of the flu shots as they
become available to you. If you are not feeling well, please
stay home. Right now, the by-word is caution, not panic!

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK
JANUARY 27, 2019

To start Catholic Schools Week, St. Patrick School
will be hosting an Open House after the 12:00 pm
Mass on January 27, 2019. Please join us for a
collation and tour from our National Junior Honor
Society in OLPH following Mass.

Mrs. Bailey Magazzu, M. Ed.
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Need assistance with
your Technology?

The St. Patrick School Student Council will
be hosting an e-device help session from 1:00 -
2:30 pm on Friday, January 18" in Our Lady of
Providence Hall co-sponsored by the Stoneham
Senior Center. Our middle school students look
forward to assisting seniors with how to use or
explore what's possible with a smart phone,
laptop, or tablet (iPad, etc.).

Mark
Your

Calendar

» UPCOMING EVENTS

Corn Hole Tournament at St. Patrick's!

The St. Patrick School PTO is sponsoring a "blind
draw, double-elimination" Corn Hole Tournament on
the evening of January 18" in Our Lady of
Providence Hall. There will be prizes and raffles. All
are welcome (21+)! Tickets are $35 for players and
$15 for spectators and includes light dinner and
snacks. A cash bar will be available and all proceeds
from the event benefit St. Patrick School. For any
questions or to buy tickets, please

contact Meg.Rowan(@gmail.com or the school office.
Thank you!




Happy New Year
Dear Church,
On behalf of the entire Saint Patrick Parish staff, we wish you and your families a healthy and
blessed new year. Our prayer for you this year, let Jesus be your future. Let him be the center of]
our lives and of our relationships. Let us ground our faith and life in Jesus and on the Word of
God as the path to truth, love and life...let us also do our part for a peaceful tomorrow by
righting our relationships through love, peace and dialogue. May the Blessed Mother, Our Lady
of Mount Carmel, inspire us to a deeper faith and humility. May we learn to devote ourselves to
prayer, especially the Rosary, as we seek to be instruments and channels of unity and peace in
our world, beginning with our families, in the workplace and in society. We wish you a happy,
holy and healthy 2019 and most of all we wish you Jesus!
Fr. Mario & Fr. Frank

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE r-\ MASSACHUSETTS CITIZENS FOR LIFE
Please join Deacon Chuck for a ("::} ) ANNUALASSEMBLFORIIEE
Holy Hour for Life (—F SUNDAY, JANUARY 20, 2019, 2:00 PM
Sunday, January 20th at 3:00 pm s FANEUIL HALL, BOSTON.
in the upper Church Featured speaker: Stephen Mosher of The Population
Institute, will speak on the abortion situation around
the world, especially the new developments in Ireland
LLI Save the Date for aur and China.
S Av E b annual Witness to Life Pigimage! The 1973 Roe v Wade abortion decisions made the
- Highlights of plgrimage wil includa: U.S. one of the seven most pro-abortion countries in
the Life is Very Good Rally, the world.
D } ET E s “;':; ﬁfﬂﬁlﬁeﬁ: EF:‘ i Come out and join the movement to restore respect for
January 17 - 19, 2019 every human being, especially our unborn.

Washington, D&

Healing Service with Deacon Joe Cooley
and St. Patrick’s Prayer Community

TWO TRACKS this year! Wednesday, January 9, 2019, 7:30 pm
24 HOURS FOR LIFE STAY, PRAY & PLAY

ovomimaniiry mrmelb i (P GRS o N e e The Healing Mass series will continue this month with
”ﬁ.ﬁﬁ%:%%ﬁ:ﬁgﬂ“ ﬁ?&dﬁ.&ﬁiﬁﬁﬁﬁ an Adoration Service tlhed by Deacon Jpe Cooley on
i Bock o the bus 10 relum 1 e Borlon  barch for Life. Fiday svering thene’s dnnes Wednesday January 97 at 7:30 pm in the lower
B B T g 1 T etk Sahday: dan. 19, wo'l church. The topic is marital sexuality and will cover
W AN e ?ﬁjﬁﬁgwﬁtﬁﬂﬁ%}?ﬁ Natural Family Planning and Infertility. Healing
i prorided. Prayer will be available, and refreshments and
fellowship will follow the service. Fr. Jiirgen will be
el uliomeicMisOrestm fx mory erricn attending to his wife .following her surgery this month,

Lock for detalls on wearw bostoncatholic orglwitnessialife. SO please keep them mn youl‘ prayers.




